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UPDATE 5: LABOR ACTION IMPACTING
NORTH AMERICA WEST COAST TERMINALS

June 14, 2023,

Dear Valued Customer,

Please note that most West Coast ports resumed normal operations on Tuesday and Wednesday
after labor and port management officials agreed on a cooling off period while they continue further

contract negotiations.

We will continue to monitor the situation and resume updates once new developments are available.
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative.

Sincerely,

APL Logistics
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